
 

Harvest Festival – 8th October 2020 

 

  

 

On Thursday 8th October the children took part in the CAFOD Harvest 

assembly.   

Children thought carefully about how we have to be like Jesus and be 

compassionate to others. 

All the food and toiletries will be donated to the Stourbridge Food Bank. 

 

 


